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Tariff

On March 4, 2025, the U.S. government declared a national emergency and issued an executive 
order imposing tariffs on imports from China, Mexico, and Canada. These tariffs are impacting 
supply chains across multiple industries, leading to higher costs for many suppliers. As a 
result, Hino will be adjusting pricing in response to cost increases passed through the supply 
chain.

Many suppliers are still evaluating the full impact of these tariffs, including material, 
transportation, and production costs. Given these ongoing assessments, pricing updates will 
likely occur in phases over the coming weeks. While these changes are driven by external 
factors, every effort is being made to minimize the impact and maintain transparency 
throughout this process.

To ensure access to the most up-to-date information, DCS should be used as the primary 
source for current pricing. Additionally, Hino will increase the frequency of price tape updates 
to DMS providers until pricing stabilizes.

Should these tariffs be reduced or suspended, any cost adjustments will be passed along 
accordingly.

We appreciate your understanding and continued partnership as we navigate these challenges 
together.

The Hino Parts Team
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